
St Robert’s R.C. First School Newsletter 

We care, we serve, we learn together in the love and truth 
of Jesus 

Head Teacher: Mr D Sutcl iffe 

St Robert’s RC First School, Oldgate, Morpeth, Northumberland NE61 1QF 

      E-mail: admin@st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk 

      School website: www.st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk                            

Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 
15/10 

Year 4—Robinwood 
Liturgy 
Year 3 Swimming 

Tuesday 
16/10 

Year 4—Robinwood 
Year 2—Multi Sports AM 
No PE 

Wednes-
day 
17/10 

Year 4—Robinwood 
After School Tennis 

Thursday 
18/10 

After School Multi Sports 

Friday 
19/10 

Library—Year 1 and 2 
2pm PTFA AGM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  98.3% 

Year 1 – 97.7% 

Year 2  - 98.9% 

Year 3  - 97.6% 

Year 4  -  98% 

Whole school:  98.1% 

National target: 96% 

 

 

11th October 2018 

We would like to introduce our newly 

appointed School Council 

Head Boy—Indie Brandenburg 

Head girl—Devon Grieve 

Deputy Head Boy—Liam McLarnon 

Deputy Head Girl—Rosie Buchan 

Warkworth House Captain—William Prosser 

Warkworth Vice Captain—Adriana Hughes 

Alnwick House Captain—Toby Liddle 

Alnwick Vice Captain—Cleone Ndebele 

Bamburgh HC—Lucy Atkinson 

Bamburgh VC—Ben Bowen 

Dunstanburgh HC—Thomas Roche 

Dunstanburgh VC—Lucy Paynter 

 

 

Next weeks Statement to live by :  I try and stand up for    
   myself and others.  

N Elena 

R Lilac-Ivy 

1 Kit 

2 Theo 

3 Esme 

4 Lucy 

N Alistair 

R Aurora 

1 Max 

2 Ayla 

3 Jennifer 

4 John 

Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Year 2 

MIDDLE SCHOOL ADMISSIONS: The portal is now open for applications for 

middle school and these should be completed by 31 October. Click here for link 

ROBINWOOD REMINDER:  Year 4 are off to Robinwood on Monday.  Children 

should come into school at usual time, bus leaves at 9.30.  The children will be at 

Robinwood in time for lunch but can bring a small snack to have on the bus on 

the way.  We will let parents know expected return time on Wednesday afternoon.  

Souvenir orders should be returned to school by tomorrow. 

SCOOTERS AND BIKES: are not to be ridden  on the yard  before and after 

school. Please be responsible and respectful of everyone else.  

NURSERY 30 HOURS: Parents must re-confirm their eligibility for the 30 hours 

free childcare by the end date on their codes.  You can do this by logging onto 

your government gateway account.  Any problems, please contact HMRC on 

0300 123 4097. 

NURSERY ADMISSIONS: If you haven’t already done so, please register your 

child for nursery, forms are available from the school office. 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD SHOEBOX APPEAL:  Leaflets will be sent 

home today, could all shoeboxes please be returned by Wednesday 7th 

November 2018.  This year’s target is 80 boxes to see Mr Sutcliffe dressed up! 

HARVEST FESTIVAL:  We will be celebrating harvest festival week beginning 

22nd October when we will be collecting for the Wansbeck Food Bank and local 

residents.  Further details to follow. 

YEAR 2 MULTI SPORTS:  Year 2 will be taking part in multi sports at Chantry 

Middle School on Tuesday morning. 

SCHOOL LUNCH MONEY:  Can parents please ensure that their child’s lunch 

money balance is topped up regularly.   

PTFA AGM: Friday 19th October @ 2pm in school, all welcome. 
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